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Rachel Wilcox

From: Rachel Wilcox
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 9:25 AM
To: 'stuttgartarwater@centurytel.net'
Subject: NCR Request
Attachments: netdmr_cor_attachment_1695389090329_NCRMar22.pdf; netdmr_cor_attachment_

1695391608213_NCRFEB2023.pdf; netdmr_cor_attachment_1695391695305
_NCRMarch23.pdf; netdmr_cor_attachment_1695392055219_NCRApril23.xls; NCR 
Form.pdf

Good morning,  
 
DEQ has reviewed the Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) 001-A for the monitoring period ending 9/30/21, 10/31/21, 
and 7/31/22, as submitted by city of Stuttgart (AR0034380, AFIN 01-00214), and multiple violations were reported on 
the DMR. Per the requirements of the permit, anytime violations are reported, a Non-Compliance Report (NCR) must be 
submitted. I have attached a copy of an NCR. Please fill this out for the violations reported on the DMR and send back to 
me. You are welcome to email it to me, but in the future it will need to be attached to the DMR via NetDMR. Please send 
this back to me by Friday, September 29th, 2023.  
 
DEQ has reviewed the DMR and Non-Compliance Reports (NCRs) submitted for permit AR0034380, for the monitoring 
period ending 3/31/22, 2/28/23, 3/31/23, and  4/20/23 001-A.  The review revealed that the NCR was not 
complete.  The form was not signed. I have attached the unsigned forms for you to sign and return. Moving forward, if 
you use the form I attached, you can type in your signature then select the box below it which will count as a wet 
signature same as submitting a DMR. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rachel Wilcox  | Compliance Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality |  Office of Water Quality   
Enforcement Branch  
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0858 |  e: rachel.wilcox@adeq.state.ar.us  

 
 


